Shepherds for the Savior considers Disaster Grant requests to IRS recognized 501c3 organizations to provide direct help with immediate needs in response to natural disasters.  

To be considered for a Disaster grant, you need to email the following information to  shepherdsforthesavior@msn.com. 
1. Your name and title
2. Name and brief description of your ministry
3. IRS 501c3 tax ID number
4. Full mailing address of the ministry
5. Website of the ministry
6. Detailed description of the natural disaster, the effects it has had, and the people affected by it.
7. A detailed description of how you are helping.  Example- What services you are providing, where will you get the supplies, how will you distribute them, who is distributing items, who will be receiving the help, etc.


You will be required to send in follow-up reporting should you receive a grant which would consist of a narrative report on the disaster relief efforts, any available photos, and a copy of financial documentation to substantiate that grant funds were used for this purpose. 
Please note:  A grant cannot be given to an organization that will then distribute funds or goods to another organization.  We do not wire funds to other countries.  
Please contact me should you have any questions concerning our Bible grant program.


